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To the committee 
 
Transport NSW axing of many bus routes/services in the Eastern Suburbs and there 
replacement has not made life/getting around easier. Exactly the opposite has been the 
result. How a highly paid group of experts, employed by Transport NSW, could ever consider 
replacing a one bus service in getting from A to B with 2 or 3 bus services, with necessary 
bus changes is beyond comprehension. When ,making these decision did the planning group 
look at the demographics/population profile of the area? From my point of view I would say 
no. It is to be hoped that more community input will be sought and acted on. Hopefully 
changes made can be reversed. 
Regards 
Philip Tyacke 


